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Present:   See attached attendance list 

Apologies:   Madeline Clenton, Natasha Stoddard 

 

P&C Meeting opened:  7.00pm 

Acknowledgement of Country: Kerry Moore 

Correspondence In and Out: Mail to be now located in the office or to be given to Phoebe 

McManus, Jeanine’s Daughter to bring home 

Previous Minutes:  Moved by Megan and Seconded by Ian 

Business Arising:  Nil 

Treasurers Report:   

No Treasurers Report 

 Father’s day stall:  Took in $4044 with a profit of $1608 

Canteen Report:       

No Canteen Report 

 Sophie needs extra help -2 more volunteers - with the K-2 Athletics carnival on the 27th 

October. Again Hotdogs will be sold on the day to the kids and their families that attend to 

watch. Also coffee, tea and cold drinks will be available to purchase from the canteen. 

 New slushy Machine in the canteen. 

 Cake day was a hit. All 500 cakes were sold. 

 Next term Sophie will be organising Subway day for the kids. 

Principals Report:  

 New Naplan testing to be conducted online.  

 New contract for WiFi by the end of the year.  

 New Lap cabby (laptop) for years 5 & 6 classrooms have been delivered.  Each child will be 

allocated a lap cabby (laptop) and they are responsible for their equipment. This will 

eventually filter down to years 3 & 4 if successful. 

 Tell them from me survey. Only 13 parents have completed. The link is on the Facebook 

page and Schoolbag App. 

 3 month meeting project. Family referral workers – 1 week per fortnight. Position are being 

advertised again. 
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 Stars on the Show will be held in October. Notes to go out to groups. Tickets will be on sale 

after the school holidays and at this stage only 2 tickets per child to be allocated. 

 Book Parade next Thursday 21st September. 

 Korean Pen Pals is going great. Students are to have letters completed and given back to 

teacher by deadline as postage for letters given after bulk is quite expensive. 

 Tony spoke to Kerry about canteen upgrade. Kerry to find out more information for next 

meeting. 

General Business:  

 Kindy Expo will be held 9th November from 9-11AM in the hall. Volunteers are needed to 

help. 

 Jeanine is unable to attend daytime P&C meetings due to work commitments. Annie will 

take those minutes and Madeline or Megan will be running the meetings. 

 It was agreed that starting in 2018 there will be no meeting in February. A “Meet and Greet” 

will be a morning tea organised by the current P&C members for all new parents and current 

parents attending the school to find out more about the P&C and what we do for the 

children. 

 

 

Next meeting:  Tuesday 10th October 2017 

   9.15AM in the CEC room next to the disabled driveway 

P&C Meeting Closed: 7.46PM 

 

 

 

 


